
Notifying Publishers Of Program Guides Exhibit 

 

Licensee hereby discloses that beginning in March 2021 and continuing through 

October 2022, the station inadvertently ceased to provide information identifying each 

Core Program aired on its station to publishers of program guides. On October 28, 

2022, upon discovering the oversight, the station resumed providing information 

identifying each Core Program to publishers of program guides and continues to do so 

as required by 47 CFR Section 73.673 of the Commission’s rules. 

 

Licensee takes its responsibilities under the FCC’s children’s television programming 

rules very seriously and has confirmed that all employees with responsibilities with the 

children’s programming requirements are trained in accordance with the FCC’s 

children’s television programming rules. Licensee is committed to serving its viewers 

and providing its viewers with Core Programming that meets the educational and 

informational needs of children.  


